

## RECEIVED

OCT 25 2021

## Bismarck-Mandan Garden Club

Meigan Cameron, President Dennis Kroh, Vice President Don Bigwood, Treasurer Bonnie Trom, Secretary Faye Kroh, Past President

10/19/2021

State Board of Agricultural Research and Education NDSU Dept. 7520 PO Box 6050 Fargo, ND 58108-6050

Dear Members of SBARE,

As gardeners, small horticultural business owners and local farmers, we rely on NDSU for current, accurate, research-based horticulture information. Therefore, we write to ask that if the current Lord and Burnham Horticultural Research Greenhouse at NDSU is demolished that a new Horticultural Research Greenhouse be built. In addition, we support funding for horticulture at NDSU.

Sincerely,

Members of the Bismarck Mandan Garden Club

Faye Froh

Beg Susten

Mung

Je unette Kreper

Pot Charchill

Karen Hopfinge

Browne Iron

Reberch Bushy

Char Darlner

Char Darlner

Jori Sterkler

Robert Sterkler

Jeremy To Smerage

Ket Wandere



BISMARCK ND 585 21 OCT 2021 PM 1 L



SBALE NDSU DEPT 7220 P.O. BOX 6050 Fargo, PD 53108-6050

EGICS-EGEDEC

*Դվիբովեցոնվորդվանիրերիցին վերագինի*